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Principal’s Corner :  
 

Dear Families, 
 
It seems that only a few months ago we were welcoming all of our new neighbors to our 
wonderful school and welcoming back all of our amazing returning families.  Well, here we 
are in May.  Wow…. what a year!! We have accomplished quite a bit this year and had a 
fabulous time in the process.  We began our year with our popular Family Bingo Night. We 
continued with our adorable Kindie Costume Parade, welcomed a new STEMulating Night 
tradition, enjoyed numerous chorus and band performances, blessed many children with 
holiday gifts through our Angel Tree, celebrated Literacy Week, appreciated our staff with 
beautiful hearts posted all over our hallways, showcased very talented students through the 
JCE Variety Show, and we transitioned to online learning the last nine weeks of school. 
Whew….Thank you to all of our fabulous kids, amazing teachers, and supportive families for 
making all of this possible.  
 
On a different note, parent input forms for the 2020-21 school year will be emailed to all of you 
mid-May.  I am hoping that around mid-May I will be able to communicate how students can 
pick up their belongings (if any), drop off media books, pick up yearbooks, and much more.   
Stay tuned…. 
 
As summer approaches, enjoy family and friends, visit the local library as soon as they re-open, 
and be on the lookout for a summer newsletter updating everyone on the 2020-21 school year 
events.   
 
See you soon,   

Mrs. Jeanette Murphy 

May 2020 Newsletter 

In Loving Memory of Gordon Zuehl 
 

On Sunday, April 26 Julington Creek Elementary lost a beloved member of 
its family.  Gordon was an invaluable part of the Maintenance Team for 15 
years.  You probably had the chance to see Gordon helping in the Cafete-
ria during lunch, cleaning the JCE floors on his awesome floor machine at 
the end of each school day, or helping in any way needed at Family Fun 

Day and other after school events.  No matter what Gordon was doing, he 
always did it with a smile and a joyful heart.  His loss has left a huge hole 

in the hearts of  the JCE family and he will be forever missed. 
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Online Registration for  New Students for 2020 – 2021 School Year 
 

Kindergarten registration for the 2020-2021 school year is open online. Visit the Julington Creek 
Elementary website, click on “Registration” in the menu on the left side of the home page,  then 
click the blue “Pre-Register my Student for  2020-2021” button in the top right corner.  You may 

also follow the same steps if you are registering a NEW student for any other grades. 
 

Click here to view a helpful Parent Guide to Schoology.  

Returning Student Verification (RSV) 
SNAP codes are coming out for Returning Student Verification (RSV) forms for parents to 
complete. Current 5th grade students moving to Fruit Cove Middle School will need to up-
load the required residency documentation.  Parents will receive a SNAP code for each of 

their students, but only need to set up one account.  If you created an account in years past, 
you can still use that account with the current SNAP code(s) you receive for your student(s). 

Avoid having to shop for school supplies during the busy back-to
-school season, and order your student’s supplies through this 
PTO sponsored sale!  Purchased kits will be in your student’s 

classroom on the first day of school! 

https://www-jce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Schoology.ParentGuide.pdf
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